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Ann Machado - RE: Permit# 2014-00727

From: Candace Scripture <CScripture@customfloat.com>
To: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 6/19/2014 3:48 PM

Subject: RE: Permit# 2014-00727

CC: Douglas Morin <DRM@portlandmaine.gov>

Good Afternoon, Ann;

| regret to have to report we will not be installing the ADA ramp; the client does not want to proceed with the
Variance and has opted out of her Grant. Please void Permit # 2014-00727.

Once again, | thank you for your efforts and support!
Sincerely,

Candace Scripture
Custom Float Services

From: Ann Machado [mailto:AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 8:14 AM

To: Candace Scripture

Cc: Douglas Morin

Subject: Re: Permit# 2014-00727

Candace -

I have attached the Disability Variance application and the sheet that explains the process. You need to submit
the application as soon as you can. The deadline to submit for the next meeting is June 30th to be on the July
17th agenda.

Since the ramp is needed you may continue to build the ramp before the variance is approved. Please submit
pdfs for any changes to the plans that reflect how the ramp is actually being built. You may submit them directly
to me.

Feel free to contact me with any questions.

Ann

Ann Machado

Zoning Specialist

Planning & Urban Development

Portland City Hall

(207) 874-8709

>>> Candace Scripture <CScripture@customfloat.com> 6/2/2014 4:24 PM >>>
Good Afternoon;
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| am following up on Inspector Doug’s recommendation regarding installation of an ADA Handicap ramp
located on 83 Massachusetts Ave. Due to the fact the we cannot locate the front pin of property line, we will
proceed with the Variance process.

Please forward me a Disability Variance Application so that we may begin this process as soon as possible. In
the past, for ADA ramps we have installed, we received an approved Permit prior to Variance approval. We
have already been approved through the “Fast Track” application, however; it seems that this was issued
prematurely.

Please advise me on what additional fees/applications we will need to address in order to take care of this
installation.

Thank You,

Candace Scripture

Custom Float Services

(207) 653-6059

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees

about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please
be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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